

OCTOBER WEETING

The Civic League meeting this month will be held at 8:00, Friday October 17th at Atlantic Permanent Savings on Independent Boulevard. The guest program will feature members of the Davis Corners Rescue Squad who will discuss and demonstrate "Emergency Self Help and First Aid." Included will be emergency coronary care and other home emergency procedures which the individual can employ before the Rescue Squad arrives. The squad's new Life Support Vehicle (ambulance) will be on display in the parking lot. Don't miss this meeting. It may save your life.

B.Y.O.B.

CIVIC LEAGUE OFFICERS

Due to the recent death of our Civic League President Dick Etter, our new slate of Civic League Officers will be:

President
lst Vice President
2nd Vice President
3rd Vice President
Financial Secr.
Corresponding Secr.
Recording Secr.
Treasurer

Jim Willenbrink
Terry Connell
Walt Shriefer
Bill McIntire
Teri Mikulka 497 5856
Barbara Lillard
Liz O'Connor
Marty Walsh

COMMITTEE NOTES

Tree new committee chairmen are starting into business this month. They are:

Sarah Lowman Liz O'Connor Nancy Lavoie Directory Committee
By-Laws Committee
Social Committee

499-6263 499-5607 497-3442

MALY Miller - Paper

If you would like serve on the Directory or Social Committee or have some suggested changes, deletions or additions to the By-laws, please contact the Committee Chairman.

FLEA MARKET

Due to lack of planning time, our community Flea Market will not be held this Fall. However, when the good Spring weather comes, we will once again call for resident interest in this project.